
Please email questions to Stephanie Reeder at seasidechamps2022@gmail.com

seaside's costume drive

Project HOPE has been a program of Torrance Council of PTAs for 6 years now. 
Their mission is to support the basic needs of our students who are homeless or in foster care that

attend school in the TUSD system.

TOGETHER WE CAN INSPIRE HOPE WITH CHILDREN IN NEED

What is needed:  'NEW' Halloween Costumes
Drop-Off Dates:  September 20 - 24

Where:  Donations can be dropped off in costume drive boxes 
at the front, back, Kindergarten, and YMCA school gates before and after school.




For more specific information about sizes and wish list items, please click on the
SignUpGenius link.  If you  sign up, please include your name and 'Seaside'.

Project HOPE Costume Drive SignUpGenius Link 
Donations are tax deductible ... more information upon request. Thank you! 

5th Grade CHAMPS is hosting a service project in partnership with
Project HOPE to help provide children in need with something fun ... 
NEW Halloween costumes!  We HOPE you will join us!  Thank you!!!

mailto:seasidechamps2022@gmail.com
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c094ca5a629a2f58-project3

